
                      May 2018 
Dear Fellow Laborers in the Gospel, 

 It is hard to believe that it has been two years since we moved to Canada! God 
has been so good to us, and we have seen Him do some great things! Over the last 
two years, we have seen several young people come to Christ for salvation. We have 
been able to disciple some new Christians. We have watched God work in people’s 
hearts and lives. We have established relationships with people, and hope that they 
will trust Christ someday.  We have sown the seed and are trusting God’s promise that 
His Word will not return void. God has provided for some major needs, and some 
small ones too. It is such a blessing and a privilege to serve God! 

 We just received word last week that our visas have been renewed for another 
two years. This is a big answer to prayer for us. Now, we will be able to begin looking 
into the application for permanent residency. It will be a process that takes some time, 
and there is a lot of paperwork that goes into it. Please be in prayer for wisdom as we 
begin this process. 

 Several weeks ago our church hosted a two day teen rally for young people 
who came from all across Newfoundland. I had the privilege of organizing and 
running the event. Thirty-two young people were able to attend. It was a blessing to 
see young people who were open and willing to let God work in their hearts. 

 We recently finished up our weekly Bible study at the university for the 
summer. It was a great opportunity to present the Gospel to people with whom we 
might not otherwise have contact. Among the students who came were several foreign 
exchange students. It was a blessing to see several of the students also come out to 
some of our church services around Easter and to several church activities. We look 
forward to starting up the Bible study again when the students come back in 
September. 

 Christy is continuing to build relationships with several young mothers who 
bring their children to the playgroup she runs. One in particular has expressed interest 
in visiting the church. Pray that this would continue to be a way to reach out to young 
families in our area. The next few months will be quite busy with our BIMI field 
conference in New Brunswick, VBS, Teen and family camp, and several community 
outreaches. We are so grateful for your faithful prayers and ask that you continue to 
remember these requests for us! 

For the Gospel and His glory, 
Nate, Christy, Vera, Emma, and Ezra Minion
“To preach the Gospel in the Regions Beyond” 
2 Corinthians 10:16


